October 30, 2020

Dear Families,

What a terrific day we had at school today. There were so many awesome costumes and smiles. We captured video of the parade and we will hopefully have a link to share soon for your viewing pleasure.

On a different note, we are asking for your cooperation in a few parking/drop off challenges. 
· When entering the parking lot, please turn right into the loop rather than left, which can negatively affect traffic flow
· Please do not stop your car on a crosswalk
· When escorting your child, please do not avoid a crosswalk to create a short-cut
· Our parking lot only has one-way traffic with all cars entering from the North entrance. Do not enter the parking lot from the South entrance 

We look forward to having our patrols start on Monday. This will be a learning process and will require patience from everyone. Please be aware of their presence and obey their commands. Some mix-ups will be inevitable, and we are hopeful everyone can have empathy for any mistakes that may occur. 

Alberta Health released updated health protocols with regard to when your child should or should not come to school. We will send more information very soon regarding these guidelines. 

Lastly, thanks to those that purchased milk beginning this coming week on Tuesdays and Thursdays. If you would still like to make a purchase, please do so by each Wednesday for your child to receive milk the following week. 

Have an awesome weekend everyone. We wish all of our students and families a safe and successful Halloween weekend!

Ryan

